
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

MAY 4TH 2018 

Dear Parents 
 

 

What a mixed week we’ve had with the ever-changing 
weather!  It got so cold at one point that YR had to work 
in the hall.  We have had lots of problems with our 
heating over the last year and it isn’t working properly at 
all.  However, on a positive note we have been 
successful in a grants bid and have been awarded £100 
000 to replace our boiler!  We are currently having 
asbestos checks and finalising quotes, but hope that the 
work will start this term.  While too late for this week, it 
does mean we will go into next Winter secure and warm. 
 
I’ve had different parents/neighbours speak to me this 
week about some concerns: 
 
1)  Please can I ask everyone to be vigilant around 
sickness and diarrhoea bugs please?  There have been 
several cases through the school, especially the younger 
years.  But parents have also reported that other parents 
have been sick, yet still come to Celebration Assembly.  
If you are ill, it is important you don’t come to school 
please as we don’t want the bug to spread.   
 
2)  Could I also ask you not to park on the zig-zags 
outside of school?  They are there to make sure the 
children are safe and parking on them puts children’s 
lives in danger.  They mark a safe place to cross and give 
families room to see if traffic is approaching.   
 
3)  As I said in my email on Monday, please don’t smoke 
outside of school but keep our pavements a safe zone for 
all children.   
 

Best wishes                  Ruth Worswick 

Year R – George for his hard 
work & lovely partner 

learning. 
 

Year 1 – Olivia for settling to 
her new class so well. 

 
Year 2 – Delilah for the great 
efforts & care she takes with 

her work. 
 

Year 3 - Francesca for being 
such a good friend & working 

hard always. 
 

Year 4/5 – Joseph for his 
positivity and resilience. 

 
Year 6 – Hugh for always 
giving 100% & his super 

writing. 
 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday May 7th – May Day Bank Holiday  

Monday May 14th – SATS week for Year 6 begins 

Monday May 28th – Friday June 1st – Half term  

Monday June 4th – Class photos 

Friday June 8th – Bag2School Collection 

Saturday June 9th – Grounds Day 

Thursday June 14th – Summer cake sale 

Monday June 25th – Year 6 leavers’ service in 
Guildford 

Monday July 2nd – INSET day; school closed 

Friday July 6th – Moving up day 

Saturday July 7th – Summer Fair 

Monday July 9th – Year 4/5/6 trip to Stubbington 

Wednesday July 18th – Sports Day 

Friday July 20th – Last day of term 

Monday/Tuesday September 3rd/4th – INSET days 

Wednesday September 5th – Children back to 
school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

HAVE A LOVELY BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY! 

Letters/emails home this week: 

Y3 (10 children) Handball Comp 

Change of menu for 17th May 

 

QUIZ NIGHT 
 

Thank you to Graeme and Amanda 
Morgan for another super quiz night.   
It was a very close finish with only a 
few points in it and it went to a tie 
break, but the teachers held on to 
their winning streak – just!  We 
tasted different flavoured waters, 
watched film clips and answered all 
manner of general knowledge 
questions.  The curry was delicious 

too!  Thank you FROTH! 

TERM DATES FOR NEXT TWO YEARS 
 
This week staff have set diary dates for the rest 
of this term and also have put in key term dates 
and INSET days for the next 2 school years.  I've 
put them on the school website calendar so that 
you can plan ahead if you're thinking of 
holidays.   
 

GROUNDS DAY 
We’ve put June 9th in the diary for 

Grounds Day this term.  Thanks to the 
lovely donations of tyres, soil, logs 

etc, we’ve now got the stumpery and 
vegetable patches to work on.  Mrs 

Liversage would also love any artists 
among you to help her with the Year 
1 outside area.  We’ll be putting out 
posters with more jobs to do soon. 

Thank you! 



 
04.05.18 

Dear Parents,  

  Mrs Liversage has been working with Mill Chase School to set up exciting sporting activities 

for the children to take part in and 10 children from Y3 have been invited to a Handball 

Competition on Friday 18th May. 
 

We will be transporting the children to Mill Chase in the school minibus and they will need 

collecting from Mill Chase at 4.30.  Please collect from the Sports Hall, promptly. 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit and a water bottle in school. 

Please send your consent either by: 

- return email simply stating that you give consent and updating any medical details or 

contact phone numbers that have changed,   or 

- printing out the reply slip below and returning to Mrs Hoe or Mrs Liversage 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Liversage 

 

I give permission for my child, ____________________________________ 

to attend the Handball Competition at Mill Chase on Fri 18th May, travelling on the school 

minibus. 

My child will be collected from Mill Chase at 4:30 by ______________________________ 

Signed ________________________ Contact No: __________________________ 



 

Wednesday 2nd May, 2018. 
 
 
 
Dear Parents. 
 
It's that time of year when all schools have a census and to get as much money as we can in all 
avenues, we desperately need all your co-operation. 
 
So one area they always take is the number of children particularly in Reception and KS1, who 
take up meals on that day, (17/05/18).  So we have changed the menu for that day which would 
normally be the picnic day to the Friday.  But instead Mr Pound will be doing: 
 
Meat option =   fish fingers & chips 
 
or  
 
Vegetarian option = quorn nuggets & chips, both options will be served with either peas or baked 
beans, pudding will be jelly delight. 
 
Please support your school by choosing meat or veg for this day and then on the Friday 18.05.18 
it will be the picnic lunch that would be for week 2. 
 
Now all you have to do is reply back to this email address with your child/children's name and who 
would like meat or veg. For the KS2 children you will have to send in your money in a named 
envelope stating what it is for by Friday 4th May 2018. 
 
We are really sorry for the short notice but Mr Pound would need to order this by 11.00 am on 
Tuesday morning next week and as we have a bank holiday Monday we will not be in to collate all 
the emails for the lunches on 17.05.18.   
 
  Kind Regards. 
 
School Office 

 

  


